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,VIIRMONT YANKEEP

NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
.

..q Ferry Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301-7002

f ENGINEERINGOFFICE
'/ 580 MAIN STREET

BOLTON, MA 01740*

(508) 779-6711.

May 18,1994
BVY 94-56

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATrN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

References: a. License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
b. Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, NVY 94-47, dated April 18,1994

Subject: Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1, " Reactor Vessel Stmetural Integrity"

In Reference (b), the NRC requested Vermont Yankee to verify that the information previously
3rovided by Vermont Yankee in response to the subject Generic Letter has been accurately entered
)y the NRC into the database as enclosed with Reference (b). It was re
NRC within 30 days of any inconsistencies which may be identified; guested that we notifyif no inconsistency is
identified, the NRC Staff will consider our actions related to the subject Generic Letter to be
complete.

The purpose of this letter is to provide formal notification to you, as requested in Reference
(b), that a number of diffennces have been identified between the information in the NRC database
and that previously provided by Vermont Yankee in response to the subject Generic letter. We
have been in contact with the Vermont Yankee NRC/NR.R Project Manager and your technical staff
regarding these differences.

We are presently completing our evaluation of Reference (b) and will provide a more detailed
response as soon as our evaluation effons have been completed. Should you have any questions,
please contact this office.

Sincerely,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER C RPORATION
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Leonard A. Tremblay, Jr., P.E.
Senior Licensing Engineer

cc: USNRC Region I Administrator
USNRC Resident Inspector - VYNPS
USNRC Project Manager- VYNPS
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